
This is a friendly reminder that all the materials and supplies staged\stored on the 300 and
400 blocks of N Washington in connection with the streetscape project should not be moved
or displaced by anyone without prior consent from the General Contractor, Casey Slone.  All
the supplies\materials are the responsibility of the General Contractor until they are installed
and accepted by the City and therefore must not be impacted by anyone.  If for some reason
you have had the need to displace\relocate any of the materials please replace any and all to
their original position.  Thank you.
 
Eric G. Powell, PE
Director of Public Works & Utilities
City Engineer
903-935-4489
City of Marshall
PO Box 698
Marshall, TX  75671
 



This message (including any attachments) is intended only for the use of the individual or entity
to which it is addressed and may contain information that is non-public, proprietary, privileged,
confidential, and exempt from disclosure under applicable law or may constitute as attorney
work product. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any use,
dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have
received this communication in error, notify us immediately by telephone and (i) destroy this
message if a facsimile or (ii) delete this message immediately if this is an electronic
communication. Thank you.


